
Anzac Day Soccer 2005 
Organised By Tigeroos Soccer Club  

 
The boys and uncles from Glenfield, Macquarie Fields, Ingleburn, Minto, 

Leumeah and the Campbelltown area have been playing soccer every Sunday 
morning since November 2003 at Milton Park, Macquarie fields. Recently a picnic 
was organised, by the TIGEROOS soccer club. The picnic was held at Stuart Park, 
Wollongong at which 140 people attended. There was an adult’s soccer game and a 
kid’s soccer game, TIGERS vs. KANGAROOS. 

 
 There was also a game for the young girls. We had water balloons pinned on a 
board and each girl had 10 goes to pop as many as she could with darts. There were 
two groups, group A which had girls from year 2-6, and group B with girls from year 
7-10.  
 

Group A   Group B 
1st: Shorni   1st: Samia  
2nd: Munia and Jarin  2nd: Aroni and Rikhya 

    
The aunties also were involved; a memory game was designed for them. The 

results of the memory game are as follows: 
 

1st: Ruksana  
2nd: Irene 
3rd: Jasmine  

 
Everyone enjoyed the picnic, including elderly visitors from Bangladesh. Thank you 
to everyone who helped out, we’ll look forward to seeing you next year! 


